CPHS Daily Announcements

12/5/2023

We want you to BE OUR GUEST at Beauty and the Beast auditions next week Wednesday, December
13! Sign ups are now located in the office. Once you put your name on the sheet, you will be
emailed the audition packet. The sooner you sign up, the sooner you get all the information!
Rehearsals start January 8 and performances are March 8-10.

Toys for Tots is a wonderful organization that will give toys to kids in the Grand Rapids area. If you
want to contribute to this great cause, the Competitive Cheer team is collecting and the box is in the
front office. They will be accepting donations through December 12th.

If you are a Junior who is intferested in a FREE summer research opportunity at the University of
Michigan, please sign up in FlexiSched on Monday. It will be listed under Ms. Stornant’s name.
Zeidy Contreras-Baez participated last year and would like to promote the program to other CP
students.

Ms. Stornant will be showing a recording of a FAFSA Completion webinar during Flex time on Friday,
12/8. This will be helpful for any Senior who plans to apply for financial aid at college or trade school.
Juniors who plan to pursue post-secondary education should also consider attending. Sign up in
FlexiSched

It's a great day to be a Panther!
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